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Wednesday 17th June 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In our spring newsletter we let you know that, as a Godalming Learning Partnership 
(GLP) school, we are now part of a national project to improve children’s writing called 
‘Talk for Writing’ (TfW). This gives us access to expert input from the TfW team. Due to 
the pressures on the project we have had to be flexible in choosing our INSET days for 
next year to ensure we can gain access to the training we need. We are planning on the 
basis that normal school working will have resumed by September. 
 
Our Godalming Learning Partnership Talk for Writing training days for the next academic 
year are: 
 

 Thursday 5th November 2020 – all GLP junior schools will be closed for a Key 
Stage 2 TfW training day 

 Friday 6th November 2020 – all GLP infant and nursery schools will be closed for 
an Early Years and Key Stage 1 TfW training day. 

 Friday 26th February 2021 – all GLP schools will be closed for a TfW training day 
 
We understand that most parents would prefer us to add INSET days on to the beginning 
or end of school holidays but, on this occasion, we are unable to do this and still access 
the training we want. I am sure you will all be pleased that we are part of this exciting 
project.  
 
So Busbridge CofE Junior School INSET days for 2020-2021 will be as follows:  
 
Tuesday 1st September 2020 
Thursday 5th November 2020 
Monday 4th January 2021 
Friday 26th February 2021 
Friday 28th May 2021 
 
With best wishes,  

 

 
Richard Catchpole    (Headteacher)     

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 
GU7 1XA 

 


